
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 of July 2021                                                                   

 

 

       Dr. Mohammad Reza Majidi 
       Secretary General of the  
       Asian Parliamentary Assembly 

 

 

Dear Excellency, 

 

 I have the pleasure of inviting the APA member states to attend the virtual 

meeting of the APA Standing Committee on Budget and Planning on                      

August 4, 2021. 

 I would highly appreciate if you would circulate this letter between APA 

member states at your earliest convenience. 

 

Best regards, 

Head of the APA Group in Russian State Duma 

 

 

 

 

  A.V. Lyashchenko 

 

 

 

                   


